





Service. Pat says that as photos have come in from various places, they
have just been added, so I want to make sure that, initially, we only
make slides to sell of the USGS and AGS photos - since we seem to know
we have permissions for these.

I do have the microfiche, but wasn't sure how to take the info from the
photo and trace it to the microfiche. We also found some electronic
files on our INMAGIC library system, but again, aren't sure how to take
the photos and trace them to a collection. Pat and I will continue
working on it today, and if we have any more questions, I'll send a
message. Do you know anything about the other photographers/collections
I mentioned above? Thanks very much for your help.

Talk to you soon,
Teresa
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